
 

COVID 19 PROTOCOLS – February 7th, 2022  

Effective Monday February 7th, 2022 restrictions are easing for sports practices and arts and 

culture rehearsals. All other restrictions will remain in place until February 14. 

Proof of Vaccination continues to be required for those entering SMC.  POV must be 

provided to our staff upon entry to the facility.  

Rentals: 

- Sports practices and rehearsals for arts and culture performances can have up to 25 

people indoors. They cannot have multiple groups, games, or performances. Spectators 

are still not permitted.   

- Masks must be worn at all times by players, staff and coaches unless in the field of 

play.  

- Participants are permitted to enter up to 30 minutes in advance of their rental start 

time and must exit immediately following their rental (5 minutes).  Please note that 

participants must only go to their designated dressing room or waiting area, they 

cannot roam the building or enter another rental space. 

- Only 2 dressing rooms can be assigned per rental.    

- Tournaments and competitions are not permitted.  

- NO FOOD OR DRINK PERMITTED  

Spectators:  

NO Spectators Permitted at this time.  

If you have ANY questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to call us. 

 

 


